NOTICE OF POLICY ON OPTING OUT OF ASSESSMENTS

The Board of Education has adopted a policy on approval and denial of state and federal assessment opt-out requests, which is based on requirements in law. The policy can be requested by contacting the Superintendent of Schools at [or can be viewed online by visiting: {hyperlink}].

NOTE: Provide this notice at the beginning of the school year to parents of
[bookmark: _GoBack]students attending schools receiving Title I funds.  It can be included in handbooks or sent as a stand-alone document.
